[image: ]	         [image: ]


  July 9, 2019

Madam Rebecca Buchris
Adelis Foundation


Dear Madam Buchris,

At the same time as sending you the extensive report on the activities of Adelis SAMSON since its inception, I would like to express my sincere regrets that you were upset by the omission of the name of Adelis from an interview I gave recently.

This was completely unintentional on my part.

I, together with all those associated with the Adelis SAMSON project are only too aware of the fundamental and innovative contribution of the Adelis Foundation to the success of the project.

I wish to assure you that Adelis SAMSON is promoted continuously amongst academia, industry and educational institutions. 

We are extremely proud of this fact and of our association with the Adelis Foundation.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Without the Foundation's support Adelis SAMSON would not now be at the current stage of preparing for the final "countdown" to the satellites' launch. We are confident that this launch will be a great success and bring much pride and respect to the State of Israel, the Technion and the Adelis Foundation.

The success will promote great interest amongst younger people in the topics of space research, placing Israel at the center of such research. This can only augur well for the future.

We look forward to celebrating with you this wonderful achievement in what has been a true partnership of science and technology on the one hand and philanthropic generosity on the other.

[image: ]Yours,  
 
Prof. Pini Gurfil
ASRI Director
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